Dear Fellows,

Greetings to all of you. It is a matter of immense pleasure and pride for me
to write this message that college of dental sciences journal 5th volume 2nd
issue is coming for distribution. I would like to congratulate you and your
team for bringing the journal regularly and maintaining high professional
standard of the journal. Dentistry is combination of Art, Science, Skill, and
Practice that are acquired over the year;s' of experience. The academicians
are required updating with recent trends and techniques newer concepts
through CDE programme, conferences, workshops, panel discussion etc.
I wish the editorial team all success in future endeavours.

DR. V.V Subba Reddy

Director




